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The EBV Governing Board and Local Organizing Committee of the 19th 
International Symposium on Epstein-Barr Virus and associated diseases 
(19th International EBV Symposium) have made the important decision, 
as a result of careful consideration and comprehensive evaluation of 
currently available information regarding the pandemic outbreak of 
COVID-19, to postpone the 19th International EBV Symposium, which is 
originally scheduled for August 24-28, 2020.  
 
The rescheduled International EBV Symposium is held July 26-30, 2021 
in Asahikawa, Japan.  
 
Additional information regarding hotel reservation, registration, and 
meeting logistics will be available on the TOP page of the EBV 2020 
website within a few weeks. In late July, Tokyo and Osaka are terribly hot 
and humid, while Asahikawa has the freshest and the best season. The 
blessing of nature welcomes visitors with beautiful sceneries and 
attracts many tourists. Therefore, we recommend that the participants 
should book the travel and accommodation as early as possible. We hope 
that all participants get to enjoy Asahikawa, July 26-30, 2021. 


